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Please stop making more restrictive rules of public waterways, that will just lead to 

more, uncontrollable problems, like it did on the lower Willamette River, with 

dangerous derilic boats dumping raw sewage and used hypodermic needles into the 

water ways.  Storms and floods do more dammage to the shoreline and docks, than 

boats.   


